
Puyallup Tribe of Indians 
 
The Tribe is continuing to review these materials and requests Government to Government
consultation on this matter, first with a technical review and then on a leadership level if necessary.
Please contact me at (253) 573-7852 to arrange for consultation. 

Lisa Anderson
Environmental Attorney
Puyallup Tribe of Indians
 


